
         

 

   
 

 

   

 

 

   

    

 

 

 

           

 

   

 

  

   

 

    

 

 

             

            

 

            

         

 

                  

           

  

 

                

   

 

 

 

    

 
  

  

 

 

 

 

             

          

        

               

August 31, 2022 

Via Electronic Mail: 

Irlanda Lopez, President 

CSEA Cerritos Chapter 161 

Re: Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) – Digital Evaluation Pilot Program 

Dear President Lopez: 

I have received the attached MOU regarding the above-referenced matter between the 

Cerritos Community College District and California School Employees Association and its 

Cerritos Chapter 161. 

It has been reviewed in accordance with Policy 610. I have found no apparent violation of 

law, CSEA’s Constitution and Bylaws, or Policy.  

Ratification for this MOU is required. Please provide your Labor Relations Representative 

with the ratification date so that we may update our records. 

Please ensure your chapter complies with the Ratification Meeting requirements as identified 

in your chapter constitution and Policy 610 Ratification Notice. 

I would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge the time and effort spent by you and the 

Negotiating Committee in negotiations. Your involvement and dedications are truly 

appreciated. 

Please feel free to contact my office at (626) 258-3349 or hlim@csea.com if you have any 

questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

CALIFORNIA SCHOOL EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION 

Heng Lim 

Field Director 

HL/ep 

Enclosure 

Cc: Jody Grenier, Region 35 Representative 

Ivan Pastrano, Area G Director 

Jerome Wilson, Labor Relations Representative 

mailto:hlim@csea.com





